
Water Resources Market Information Tables 
 
In this section of our publications, please find our latest water resources market information 
tables, published on Friday 20 September 2019. 
 
The market information tables are populated directly from information contained in our 
statutory Water Resources Management Plan (WRMP19) planning tables that were 
published on our website on Thursday 22 August 2019. 
 
The market information tables have been completed in accordance with Ofwat’s water 
resources market information guidance, 11 October 2017. The data used to populate these 
tables has been subject to a robust assurance process, as set out in section 10 of our 
published WRMP19. 
 
The objective of the market information tables is to provide all interested third parties with 
greater visibility and understanding of our future water resources availability and need, and 
the range of other options that we have considered to date to help us manage the balance 
between available supply and future demand. 
 
We are keen to hear from anyone who wishes to discuss our market information tables, or to 
discuss any specific new potential water management options or new technologies that 
might be of interest to us. We can be contacted at: wre@southeastwater.co.uk 
 
Once we receive a contact form a third party, we will consider a new option using our 
approved water trading and procurement code. There is a copy of this along our Market 
Information Tables and this also can be found on Ofwat’s website. 


